
 

FCC Short Term Confidentiality 
Request Letter 

February 9th, 2016 

AT4 wireless, S.A. 
Parque Tecnológico de Andalucía 
C/ Severo Ochoa, 2 
29590, Málaga, Spain 

RE: SHORT TERM CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR THE FAMILY OF EUTs: STP8X040 & 
STP8X140 AND FCC ID: XX6STP8X 

To whom it may concern: 

In accordance with sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, TELTRONIC S.A.U., requests short-term 
Confidentiality of following sections of this application for a period of 180 days after grant is issued: 

• Internal Photographs 

• External Photographs 

• Manual/Installation Guide 

• Test Setup Photographs 

These documents contain detailed system and equipment descriptions and related information 
about the product, which Sepura plc considers to be proprietary, confidential, and a custom design 
and otherwise, would not release to the general public.  Since this design is a basis from which 
future technological products will evolve, Sepura plc feels that this information would be of benefit 
to its competitors, and that the disclosure of the information in these documents would give our 
competitors an unfair advantage in the market. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Wood 
Verification Engineering Team Leader 


